
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID 

 

The Parking Authority of the City of Camden (PACC) is soliciting Proposals for Professional Service for the 

following services pursuant to the “Fair & Open Process” provided by N.J.S.A 19:44A-20.4 ET. Seq. and 

not as a Competitive Bid.  

 

2018-2019 SNOW REMOVAL CONTRACT 

 

Specifications may be obtained in the Administrative Office located at the Theodore “Teddy” Hinson 

Waterfront Garage, 10 Delaware Avenue, Camden, New Jersey 08103 beginning Wednesday November 

14, 2018 after 9:00 AM. 

 

A non-mandatory pre-Bid meeting and site walk-through is scheduled for Tuesday November 20, 2018 

at 10:00 AM, at the Theodore “Teddy” Hinson Waterfront Garage, 10 Delaware Avenue, Camden, New 

Jersey 08103. 

 

Bids must be enclosed in a sealed envelope bearing the name and address of the Bidder and the subject 

of the Bid.  The Bids may be presented in person or delivered, at or before Tuesday, November 27, 2018 

by 10:00 AM. 

 

The right to reject any and all Bids or to accept the Bid or any item of any Bid deemed most 

advantageous to The Parking Authority and to award contracts accordingly is expressly reserved to the 

authority of the Board of Commissioners of The Parking Authority of the City of Camden. 

 

Note:  All Bidders are required to comply with the requirements of N.J.S.A. 10:5-31 ET. Seq. and N.J.A.C. 

17:27. 

 

Bids will not be received after the time specified for the opening of the Bids.  Bids received after the 

hour appointed will be deemed invalid and return unopened to the Bidder. 

 

NOTE:  In the event an interested firm has downloaded these specifications from the PACC website, you 

are responsible for providing the PACC via email at info@camdenparking.net  Nicole Rojo 10 Delaware 

Ave Camden NJ 08103. nrojo@camdenparking.net    856-757-9300 Ext.114 Fax:  856-964-9317. in the 

event the PACC issues Addendums or extends the time for submissions of Proposals. 

 

 

Willie Hunter 

Executive Director 
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